District 5 Newsletter
January/February 2022
Dear Members,
I do sure hope you all had a blessed Christmas and here is my wish for a wonder New Year!!
With COVID getting worse again, please stay well and healthy. If you have had to stop your meetings again, please stay in touch with your members. You can send out your own unit newsletter with information and concerns. Girl State and local graduation scholarships will need to be decided on soon. Be sure your high school has the scholarship forms for 2022. It is very important to keep your members involved.
Sutherland’s Unit #208 has been working really hard to recruit new members. We’ve signed up over 10 new members. Once you start bringing in new members with new ideas, it becomes fun getting to know them and welcoming them into the Legion family. Even if they work and cannot come to meetings, you can still send them a copy of your monthly meeting minutes. Keep them notified and involved.
The 2022 mid-year conference will be held January 21-23 at the Ramada Inn at Columbus NE. Call 402-564-1492 for reservations and ask for the special Legion rate. Due to January weather conditions, the Districts are asked NOT to bring flags. Footing may be slippery when transporting them in and out. We want safety for all.
Dates to remember:
· January 1st- New Year’s Day
· January 17th- Martin Luther King Jr Day
· January 21st-23rd- Mid Year Conference
· February 12th- Lincoln Birthday
· February 14th Valentine’s Day
· February 21st- President’s Day
· February 22nd- Washington’s Birthday

Sincerely,
Terrie Haworth
District 5 President
308-386-8065
